Christmas Eve Gets Salvation Army Closer
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They were still 40 per cent short of the goal, a couple days before Christmas...

However, workers with the La Crosse Salvation Army are confident they were able to collect lots
of money from last-minute holiday shoppers. Julie Nelson at the Salvation Army says it's not too
late to help put the red kettle campaign over the 600-thousand dollar goal.




